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ECHOES Project Update

Hello again INHWE Members! The ECHOES Project  participated in the AoME/INHWE

2025 Annual Conference to showcase its progress and promote the ECHOES platform—a

digital  hub  connecting  healthcare  professionals,  academics,  and  researchers  across

Europe. The platform, available at now www.echoesplatform.eu, allows experts to share

their  knowledge and join international  collaborations,  while users can access webinars

and connect with experts. Following feedback from a recent event in Cyprus, the team is

refining  the  platform,  with  the  first  updates  launched  last  month.  The  project  invites

continued engagement to shape the future of healthcare education and research.
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